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ENERGY ENTITIES INQUIRY REPORT 

Today the Public Accounts Committee has tabled its Report on The financial 

position and performance of Government owned energy entities. 

The Committee during its Inquiry identified eighty-nine findings and eight 

recommendations. 

There are no dissenting statements to this Report. 

The Committee believes that these recommendations and findings, if adopted by 

the Government, will lead to greater energy security for the State. 

A full copy of the Report can be found at the Committee website: 

http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/ctee/Joint/pacc.htm 

The Members of the Committee are: 

Legislative Council House of Assembly 

Hon Ivan Dean MLC (Chair) Mr Scott Bacon MP 

Hon Ruth Forrest MLC  Ms Sarah Courtney MP  (Deputy Chair) 

Hon Mike Gaffney MLC Mrs Joan Rylah MP 
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